
 
 

Ref. No.: Plexh/Cir/548                                                                        Date:16/08/2024 

To, 

All Members of Plexconcil 

& Staff 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

Subject: Request for Input: Issues with Exports to CIS Countries 

We would like to inform you that the Department of Commerce (DoC) has scheduled a 
meeting to address issues related to exports to CIS countries (Armenia, Azerbaijan, 
Belarus, Kazakhstan, Kyrgyzstan, Moldova, Russia, Tajikistan, Turkmenistan, 
Uzbekistan). 

To ensure that all relevant concerns are discussed, we request you to inform your 

issues/challenges which you are facing while doing trade with CIS countries. 

Please send your concerns to bharti@plexconcil.org ; anirudha@plexconcil.org by 20th 
August 2024. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and continued support. 

 

Regards, 

Best regards 

Bharti Parave 

Deputy Director – Trade & Policy 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
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